
STARBASE 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the City Commission of the City of Starbase will conduct a public 

hearing and consider an ordinance on Wednesday, August 20, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. at 39046 LBJ 

Blvd, Unit 2, Brownsville, TX 78521, for the purpose of receiving public comments on the City's 

participation in the Texas Enterprise Zone Program pursuant to the Texas Enterprise Zone Act, 

Chapter 2303, Texas Government Code, as revised, and to consider the nomination of Space 

Exploration Technologies Corp. located at 1 Rocket Road, Brownsville, Texas 78521 as an 

Enterprise Zone Project to the Texas Office of the Governor, Economic Development and Tourism 

Office. Possible tax incentives to be offered to projects including the Starbase Gigabay Triple 

Jumbo Project, within the City of Starbase will be discussed at the meeting. All interested parties 

are encouraged to attend and present their views. 

39046 LBJ BLVD #02 

Starbase, TX 78521 

CERTIFICATION 

This public notice was posted on the 

official bulletin board of the City of 

Starbase on or before 7:00 p.m. August 13, 

2025. 

contacttcityofstarbase-texas.com 

cityofstarbase-texas.com 


